From: Michelle Hadden

To: Hapeman, Carolyn (GAMING); Fuller, Maggie (GAMING)

Cc: Hartman-DeCenzo, Brigette (OASAS); jmaney@nyproblemgambling.org
Subject: Fw: Google Analytics: Responsible Gaming Campaign

Date: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 11:45:52 AM

Attachments:

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or unexpected emails.

Hi Carolyn
August report is attached.

Thank you,

Michelle Hadden, MSW

Assistant Executive Director, Program
New York Council on Problem Gambling
0:518-867-4084

C:

Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this email, all related responses and any files and/or attachments transmitted with it are CONFIDENTIAL
and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. This email may contain legally privileged information
and may not be disclosed or forwarded to anyone else without authorization from the originator of this email. If you have received this email in
error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all copies from your system.

From: overitmedia@gmail.com <overitmedia@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2022 10:00 AM

To: Michelle Hadden <mhadden@nyproblemgambling.org>
Subject: Google Analytics: Responsible Gaming Campaign

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

overitmedia@gmail.com has shared a report from Google Analytics with you.

The report is attached.

overitmedia@gmail.com also included a message:

Monthly Report on the Responsible Gaming - QR Code Campaign. If you have
any questions, please reach out to jim.gilbert@overit.com

This is a report email from Google Analytics. You received this email
because overitmedia@gmail.com requested this report be sent to you. If you
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